
Fw: Holy Name Church land 4 Pulaski/Washington Blvd.

From: Pawel Hrebenko <frhrebenko@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, March 24, 2020 8:31 PM
To: Blessing, Ralph; Summerville, Annie; Sherwood, Nina; Lion, Bob; Lee, Benjamin; Graziosi, Anzelmo; Florio, Charles;
Co�rell, Megan; Michelson, Bradley; de la Cruz, Virgil
Cc: Adams, Terry; Aquila, Marc; Coleman, Elise; Co�rell, Megan; Cur�s, Jeff; de la Cruz, Virgil; DePina, Gloria; DiCostanzo,
Monica; Fedeli, Mary Lisa; Figueroa, Anabel; Florio, Charles; Giordano, Philip; Graziosi, Anzelmo; Jacobson, Jonathan; Lee,
Benjamin; Liebson, Alice; Lutz, Diane; Mahoney, Dennis; Matherne, Raven; McGarry, Marion; McMullen, J.R.; Michelson,
Bradley; Miller, Lindsey; Moore, Mavina; Morson, Eric; Nabel, Susan; Palomba, Gary; Pa�erson, Denis; Pendell, Tom; Pra�,
Rodney; Quinones, Ma�; Roqueta, Robert; Sa�ic, Ines; Sherwood, Nina; Summerville, Annie; Stella, Jeffrey; Wallace, Lila;
Watkins, David; Zelinsky, John
Subject: Holy Name Church land 4 Pulaski/Washington Blvd.
 
Dear Members of the Land Use Bureau,

I am Fr. Paul Hrebenko, Pastor of Holy Name Church, wri�ng to kindly ask you to help us to postpone planned public hearing about city’s
decision to take our land. As you all know our community faces unprecedented challange with Covid-19 which prevents us to personally
a�end public hearing. This is a very important issue for the Parish and we need more �me to nego�ate with the City of Stamford and The
Diocese of Bridgeport to find solu�on that will be acceptable to all par�es involved. As you may know our Parish started two years ago
plans to partner with Keystone Capital Corp., interested in building 20 townhouses. This collabora�on is absolutely necessary to help us
to maintain in good condi�on all our buildings and secure financial stability to the parish which is a home to predominantly polish
american community. 

I am kindly asking you to consider postponing any decisions un�l members of our community can take ac�ve par�cipa�on in the public
hearing. 

I pray for your safety and good health and your loved ones.

Sincerely,

Fr. Paul M. Hrebenko

Quinones, Matt
Wed 3/25/2020 11:18 AM

Cc:Rosenson, Valerie <VRosenson@StamfordCT.gov>;


